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I am writing in support of allowing a temporary use permit for 502 Columbia Street
for the purpose of an Emergency Centre Shelter. I live downtown NW and frequently
see the need for supportive housing for unhoused individuals.

I hope the shelter will provide supportive services, including; substance use disorders
counselling, and assistance finding permanent homes.

Kathy Brandon, MSW

It's not up to you to finish the task, but neither are you free to neglect it.
We ALL do better when we ALL do better.



